网站首页 | 关于学会

专家荟萃

学术会议

会员之家

科普教育

人才交流

地方学会

网络资源

下载园地

脊髓损伤研讨会

To Participants of the SCI Workshop held on 14 - 16 March 2005

Dear colleagues

We sincerely invite you, and to encourage your staff and colleagues, to submit papers for the 1st ISCITT Symposium to be held in Hong Kong. We would be most grateful if you could circulate this announcement to your staff, colleagues and networks.

Website of the Symposium is now available at: www.iscitt.org

The abstract submission deadline is 31 August 2005

More information on the Symposium can be obtained from the website.

We look forward to receiving papers from your organization and to meet you in Hong Kong.

Yours sincerely

Professor Wise Young

Chairman, Organizing Committee

1st ISCITT Symposium

and

Professor Kwok-Fai SO

Co-chairman, Organizing Committee

1st ISCITT Symposium

沪ICP备05033115号 2002-2005 中国神经科学学会 版权所有

地 址:上海市岳阳路319号31号楼B座105室 200031 电 话:021-54922854 传真:021-54922857 Email: csfn@sibs.ac.cn